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The sidewalks have already been taken over by the homeless. It is dangerous to walk in the city and
the parks have people camped in them. Soon there will be no space for the people who live here.
Stop building expensive high rises and start dealing with low-income people. I am tired of the rich
taking over and the city needs to start thinking about everyone who lives here. It is complicated.
Many of the homeless have mental illness and drug addiction. You can't just keep having them
living on the streets and putting them in temporary housing in the part is definitely not an answer.
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